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Oregon has one of the highest voter return records of any of the states. This is 

partially because of the vote by mail system available to all voters. It would be 

ludicrous to stop a program so successful. Please continue to make vote by mail 

available. Why would you stop a program that makes voting successful for so many? 

We don't want voter supression in Oregon.  


